
 

 

 

       “Safeguarding Our Community” 

  
 
 
 

 

NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Arlington Fire District (“District”) is 

seeking proposals from responsible firms to provide emergency ambulance and transportation services at the 

Basic Life Support and Advanced Life Support Care level as outlined in the District’s Request for 

Proposals.  Sealed proposals clearly labeled on the sealed proposal RFP Ambulance Transportation 

Services will be received prior to the opening of the proposals by mail or personal delivery addressed to 

Renee O’Neill, Fire District Secretary, Arlington Fire District at 11 Burnett Blvd., Poughkeepsie, NY 

until 3:00 P.M., on the 2
nd

 of day of November, 2016. The proposals must include one original 

submission and six copies. Proposals will be publicly opened at 6:00 p.m., on that day, in the matter of 

the emergency ambulance and transportation services at the Basic Life Support and Advanced Life Support 

Care level.  The District shall not be responsible for any late delivery of the proposals. The District 

reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to accept any proposal which meets or exceeds the 

specifications that is deemed to be in the best interests of the District.  Request for Proposal Packages 

may be obtained at the Arlington Fire District Headquarters, 11 Burnett Blvd. Poughkeepsie, NY. 

 

Renee O’Neill 

Fire District Secretary 

Arlington Fire District 

 

DATED: 10/24/16 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arlington Fire District 
11 Burnett Boulevard 

Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 

www.afd.org 
           

 

Business: (845) 486-6300 

              Fax: (845) 486-6322 

 

For Emergencies 

DIAL 911 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


